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Dear Parents, 

I hope you are all well?   

 

Home Learning Packs 

The staff have prepared home learning packs for your child for the next week or two weeks.  Each class 

teacher has put relevant work on the school’s website for all to access including links to websites and 

specific resources children may need.  Any resources required will be available for collection, where 

possible, on Thursday 21st May from school. We are sorry for the delay as we have had printing issues at 

school this week.  To ensure we abide by the government social distancing guidelines we have put the 

following procedure in place: 

 A pack, if you require one, will be made available on Thursday 21st May for your child.  

 Please enter the site via the pedestrian gate on Broadmanor and leave through the 

vehicle gate (Nursery gates will be open).  No vehicles will be accessing the site during 

the day. 

 The packs will be placed on a class table on the Broadmanor playground.  A member of 

staff will be present if you have any questions. 

 Each class will have an allocated time slot to pick up the pack; this ensures a limited 

amount of people on site at any one time. 

 If you have more than one child in school and they are in different classes you will be 

able to pick up all the packs at once. 

 If someone else will be picking up a pack for your child please let us know. 

 

Time Slots on Thursday 21st May 

Class 1- 9:30am to 10:30am 

Class 2- 10:30am to 11:30am 

Class 3- 11:30 am to 12:30pm 

Class 4- 12:30pm to 1:30pm 

Class 5- 1:30pm to 2:30pm 

 

If you are unable to collect the work on Thursday or at the time allocated please let school know and we 

will try to make alternative arrangements for you to get a pack.  

As next week would have been half term some classes have provide a week’s work, some two weeks.  We 

will send a further letter early next week with the arrangements for home school learning as from the 1st 

June. 

Please take care and stay safe 
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